
GTU Conference on “Business Ethics for Global Success of Indian Businesses” 

On 25-26 September 2010 

 

 

To, 

Directors and Faculty members of All Colleges under GTU. 
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

As you know, GTU has announced on 30.07.2010 the first Conference on 'Business Ethics 

for Success of Global Businesses' at AMA Conference Hall, Ahmadabad, inviting active 

participation and Papers for presentation / publication. The conference details and 

Registration Form are available at www.gtu.ac.in / Conference section. 

  

Last Date for Registration / Paper submission is 15.09. 2010. 

 
We are pleased to invite Free of Registration Fee the ‘First Author of first 50 Articles’ 

submitted on or before 15.09.2010 as per the Conference details published on GTU website. 

  

From 1.9.2010, the Registration will open on First-Cum-First-Served basis for All Colleges / 

Universities for their Directors and Faculty Members to participate. 

   

Look forward to your active participation... 

  

Dr Rajesh Khajuria 

Convener, GTU Business Ethics Conference 
 

  

 


